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Welcome!
Primary 2 have settled well into their new class and are enjoying being back at school. They spent their first week getting to know their teacher, learning new routines and sharing news from their summer holidays.  
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P.E
Primary 2 have outdoor P.E. on a Monday (weather permitting) and indoor P.E. on a Wednesday. P1-3 have the option to wear their polo shirt and sweatshirt to school on P.E. days and simply change into shorts in class. Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. Please also ensure that your child does not wear jewellery to school on these days. 
Meet The Teacher
Parents/Carers are invited to come along to a ‘Meet The Teacher’ session on Wednesday 30th August 2017 at 5pm.  This will give you an informal opportunity to see your child’s class and find out about Homework.   
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Topic

This term our topic will be ‘On the Farm’. This topic will combine curricular areas such as Social Studies, Expressive Arts and Science. You can help at home by researching interesting facts about farms, farm animals and farms in different countries, etc. Encourage your child to talk to you about what they have been learning in class about our topic. 
 School Values
Our School Values underpin all of the work that we do in school.  We go over them in class on a daily basis.  Please speak to your child about these values and help them to understand why they are important.  Thank you.
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Politeness
Ambition
       Responsibility
     Kindness
Homework 
Homework will start on Monday 4th of September 2017.  Our approach to Homework will be explained at the Meet the Teacher event.  
Parent Appointments

If you have any concerns about your child’s progress or wellbeing, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office to make an appointment.  

Finally...
Please label all items of your child’s clothing with their name and class.

Children can bring a fruit snack to eat during Newsround. Please do not send your child to school with nuts. If they bring a drink to school it should be water only. 

Children can also bring a toy to school but it should be no bigger than ‘pocket-sized’. 
Once a month we have a whole school assembly and we share the children’s achievements. Encourage your child to bring in any certificates, trophies, medals etc. they win at clubs and I will photograph them for evidence in their achievement folder. 

Kind regards,

Miss Stobo

